LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy December, dear Readers! Now that we’ve properly given thanks in November for our many blessings, it’s time to turn attention to blessing others during the December holiday season. Whether you celebrate Christmas, Hanukkah, or Kwanzaa, preparations are probably well underway. Here at the Greenwood Reading Center, we are carefully packing away our fall decorations and planning our winter display. We’ve already put out our books, so if you see one you like, you are always welcome to stop in and check it out!
     In the excitement of December, we’ve started planning our December event! Please keep your eyes peeled for details; there may be cookies involved. One thing that won’t be involved this month is a board meeting. No need to further complicate a rather busy month with boring old business when we can focus on kids and cookies! Oops, getting ahead of things a little.
     Speaking of getting ahead, if you need how-to books for homemade gifts, stop on in! What we don’t have, we can certainly order in quickly enough. We do have several Christmas cookbooks if you’re bored with the same-old, same-old and want to try something new in the cookie plate or on the table. Of course, our friendly library staff is always up for a taste test . . .
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
